

Health Professions Council of South Africa | eBulletin | 5 September 2024

Dear Valued Practitioner

You are invited to participate in the research titled 'A national perspective on the enablers and barriers to CPD compliance'. This study has received full ethical approval from the Durban University of Technology (Ethics number 094/23) as well as gatekeeper permission from the HPCSA. The research team requests your expert input to document the challenges and barriers that you, as a practitioner, may be experiencing as you endeavour to become CPD compliant.

Your participation in this study is completely anonymous and voluntary. There are no foreseeable risks associated with this project. You can withdraw from the survey at any point before you submit your responses. Your survey responses will be strictly confidential, and the data from this research will be reported only in aggregate. Your information will be coded and will remain confidential.

Please contact any of the researchers listed below for any inquiries about this questionnaire:

- Dr DR Prakaschandra (Rosaleypra@dut.ac.za); Radiography and Clinical Technology Board
- Dr BT Mkhize (mkhizebt@dut.ac.za); Medical Technology Board
- Ms TB Mahlaola (brendam@uj.ac.za); Radiography and Clinical Technology Board
- Dr M Ravhengani (mravhengani@gmail.com); Department of Health

Click here to start the survey and click on the **Continue** button below.

We thank you for your participation.

All the best

The Professional Board for Medical Technology







Copyright © 2024 HPCSA. All rights reserved.

Want to change how you receive these emails?
You can **update your preferences** or **unsubscribe from this list**